
 

  
Zebra Class Newsletter           
Messages 

• We continue to remind the children of  Our School Values which are: 
                            Be Respectful        Be Responsible         Be Safe 

• As part of Mental Health Awareness Week we have been reminding the children about the 5 ways to 
well-being -  Connect        Give     Be Active     Keep Learning     Take Notice  
 

English  
• We finished our work on the Tin Forest this week. We have thought lots about how places can be special 

to us and how we need green spaces to help nature. We completed a leaflet to persuade people to look 
after Stadt Moers Park.  

Maths  
• This week we have finished our work on capacity and volume and have gone over other units of work we 

have previously learnt to check our understanding by solving word problems. 
Science  

• In Science we have talked about string telephones and thought about how they work. We have learnt how 
speakers and microphones work too! We were amazed by echolocation and how dolphin use it.  

History 
• We have completed our learning about the Shang Dynasty and have completed an end of unit piece of 

writing.  
PE 

• We completed our units of work and had some games of rounders/cricket. This was lots of fun! We really 
enjoyed our gymnastics unit.  

Art  
• In art we have looked at, experimented and recreated different pieces of art and took 

photographs to help us make changes and improvements for our final pieces.   
News 
Academic Excellence 
Well done to the following children who have been our ‘Workers of the Week’ in recent weeks: 

v Evie S, Teddie-Mae G, Lenny F, Ruby P 
v Lenny F, Elijah W, Scott H, Joseph P 

Clubs 
• New club letters went out this week for next half term. 

PE 
Next term children can attend school in full Whiston Willis PE kits on Monday and Tuesday. 
To see all our latest learning and for school updates, please follow @Zebraclassww and @WhistonWillis1 
on twitter. 
Thank you for your continued support 
Miss Harrison 
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